
JOIN US! 
Dear Friends, 
 
During a recent conversation with a 
promising student at Lewis and Clark named 
Jane, I began to recognize an opportunity in 
our academic community. 
 
On the surface, we see several women 
attending college who are doing well as they 
balance work, studies, personal life, and 
their budgets. It seems like there is no 
problem, right? Wrong.  
 
Often, these women are offered an 
opportunity to further their education or 
take additional training that will help jump-
start their careers. However, this comes at a 
cost that can put their dreams just out of 
reach. Together, we can give these 
dedicated students the chance to take the 
opportunity, and make it their own!   
 
Read more about a few of the recent 
recipients of The Echo Academy as you 
consider joining a network of women across 
multiple communities with one and the 
same goal: providing opportunities to take 
students from great to remarkable.  

 
Sincerely, 
Karen 

The Echo Academy Founder 

 

Providing opportunities to 
take students from great 

to remarkable. 

In partnership with the  
Lewis and Clark Community College Foundation 

 501(c)3 organization 

The Echo Academy  
MEMBERS 

 
Lori Artis* Laura Munson-Dewein 
Marlene Barach* Carol Neudecker* 
Jody Basola* Linda Nevlin* 
Kathie Bassett Jessica Noble 
Kristie Baumgartner Bonnie Norman* 
Terri Beaubien Katie Piper 
Donna Bemis Gayle Poehlman 
Monica Bristow* Nancy Pulizos 
Jen Cline Kate Ramsey 
Mary Copley* Sarah Rankin 
Rachelle Crowe Sharon Roberts* 
Terri Darr Linda Romano-Miriani 
Anne Davis Marilyn Schwaab 
Delta Kappa Gamma Laura Shansey 
Deb Edelman* Debra Sheary 
Diana Enloe Joan Sheppard* 
Theresa Franklin Margie Sinclair-Parish 
Patsy Goss* Dr. Linda Campbell Smith 
Elizabeth Grant* Sharon Spence 
Kathy Haberer*  Anne Stotler 
Stacey Harmon Lynda Tite 
Dr. Val Harris* Jill Trudell 
Liberty Hartley Flora Van Koten 
Elizabeth Hisaw Mary Pat Venardos 
Trish Holmes*  Erin Ventimiglia 
Margaret Hopkins* Brenda Walker McCain* 

Lisa Huber Mary Lou Watson 

Junior League of  
     Greater Alton* 

Sue Weber  
Cheryl Werts 

Elaine Kane Diane White 
Cathryn Kasten* Karen Wilson* 
Judy Kulp Deborah Witsken 
Suzanne Lagomarcino Denise Wolff* 
Dr. Jill Lane* Maura Wuellner 
Marlene Lewis Mary Yanta 
Cindy Lolley  
Virginia Long *Charter Member 
Jill Lorsbach*  
Angela McDowell*  
Mary Lou Maley  
Stephanie Mendenhall  

Vivian Monckton  
Barbara Morrissey-      
     McGrew 

 

Patty Morrissey*  
Martha Morse*  
  

2023 Goal: 100 Strong Members  

  
  
  



Join or Renew Today 
  $500   $250   $100 
 

 Enclosed is my check payable to  
Lewis and Clark Community College 
Foundation 
 

  Charge my credit card 
Card #____________________________ 
Exp.__/__/__  CSV#____ 
Name on card (please print) 
_________________________________ 
 

 I wish to remain anonymous 

 Name as it should appear in print 
_________________________________ 
Phone (___)____-_____ 
Email_____________________________ 
 

  My company, ____________________ 
will match my gift (ask your HR dept.) 
 

Your gift is tax-deductible to the 
extent allowed by law. 

 
Mail form and payment to: 
The Echo Academy 
Lewis and Clark Community College 
Foundation 
5800 Godfrey Rd. 
Godfrey, IL 62035 
Use PayPal at www.lc.edu/echo-academy 

Questions? 618/468-2011 or 
foundation@lc.edu 

Jane’s Story 
Jane was thrilled when her L&C Psychology 
Professor encouraged her to join the 
Honors College Program.  He wrote a 
strong recommendation citing it would 
take her from a student with a high grade 
point average, to one who has gained the 
self-confidence required to pursue her 
university goals.  
 
To enter the program, Jane had to add an 
Honors class to her schedule, but she 
lacked the funds to pay the $469 tuition. 
Donors stepped up and shared the cost.  
 
Now, Jane has the opportunity to 
transform from being a great student to a 
remarkable one. Honors College is a 
selective admissions program, which 
challenges high potential, transfer-bound 
students and enriches their collegiate 
experience.  

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Eve’s Story 
Eve’s grade point average earned her an 
invitation to join the Beta Mu chapter of 
Phi Theta Kappa at Lewis and Clark.  
This honor society opens many doors for 
students at community colleges 
nationwide. Dues are $80 annually and 
cannot be funded by her academic 
scholarship.  

 
 
 

 

Sarah’s Story  
Sarah, a student of nursing, was invited to 
participate in the International Scholar 
Laureate Program’s Delegation of Nursing 
and Health Care in South Africa. This 
opportunity will change the course of her 
future career as an International Nurse. A 
total cost of $5,000 sounds insurmountable 
but a grant from The Echo Academy 
combined with a scholarship from Phi Theta 
Kappa International, and her own 
fundraising efforts will set Sarah on her way 
to realizing this dream. 

 

Yes! I want to make 
a difference!  

What is The Echo Academy?  

Honoring the college campus’s 180-year-
old legacy of educating women, The 
Echo Academy is a giving society that 
funds opportunities presented to Lewis 
and Clark students who are women.  

The Echo Academy provides academic, 
leadership, and civic opportunities that 
students have earned, but that they may 
not be able to financially pursue. Funds 
are granted through the Student 
Development office at L&C. 
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